
 

Busy Bees and Bugs party 

 On Friday 22nd May we would like to have a 

little party in the afternoon to celebrate all 

that Mallards have done this half term. 

 

If your child would like to dress up they can 

wear spots or stripes (something like a spotty T 

shirt perhaps or a stripy pair of leggings) 

instead of their uniform that day. 

 

We will provide games and some party food for 

them to end their half term happily! 

 

 


